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*Amended* Executive Officer 

Date: February 24, 2025 

To: Office of the Police Commissioner 

From: Sgt. De Benedictis, Support Services Division 

Subject: Cinco de Mayo Celebration 

At your direction, the undersigned has reviewed the attached Cinco de Mayo application 

sponsored by the Department of Recreation. The event is scheduled for Monday May 51'\2025 

from 4:30pm to 7:00pm. The organizer has requested the use of Hartley Park. 

The Department of Public Safety has no objection to this event. The undersigned recommends 

that the patrol supervisor and assigned sector should monitor the event with the help of Auxiliary 

PD and be authorized to hire additional officers at the organizers' expense as needed should the 

event require additional police presence. 

Sgt. De Benedictis #3 
Support Services Division 

CC: Patrol Division 


